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WE are HIRING 
Lunch Hour 
Supervisors!

If you are looking 
for an opportunity 
to become part of 
the Laidlaw 
Community and 
earn a little extra 
income, please 
email Flannery 
Polanski at 
flannerypolanski@g
mail.com


Laidlaw PAC 
Positions 
Available


Co-Chair with 
Ruth

Fundraising 
Committee

Hot Lunch 
Coordinator 

Groove-A-Thon 
Volunteers   

PAC Treasurer


If you are interested 
in volunteering your 
time for our Laidlaw 
PAC please email 
our current PAC 
President, Ruth.


abreurrc@gmail.com


CLICK THE LINK FOR 
LUNCH HOUR 

PROGRAM

http://

track.spe.schoolmessen

1
CLICK THE LINK FOR 

HOT LUNCHES

http://

laidlaw.hotlunches.net

2
FOLLOW US ON 

INSTAGRAM

 https://

www.instagram.com/
laidlawlionpac/?hl=en

3

WELCOME TO LAIDLAW!	 SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Laidlaw PAC Newsletter

Friendly Reminder & Information

1  Laidlaw Lunch Hour Program 

Please ensure you register your child(ren) and provide 
payment.


Dear Parent/Guardians:


The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) at Laidlaw School provides a lunch hour 
program that enables students to remain at school over the lunch hour from 
11:45 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  The fee for this service is used for supervisor wages, 
equipment and supplies (food is not provided). Students going home for lunch 
who want to return for outdoor/indoor recess are also required to pay this fee. 
ONE FORM PER STUDENT must be completed. Cost per student is $205.00, 
with (3) options; 


1. One payment of $205.00/per student, full year amount due now.


2. Two payments of 102.50/per student, (1st payment due Sept. 16, 2nd 
payment due on Dec. 9)


3. $2.50 daily rate (payment due for each day attending)


Payment: Payment can be submitted via cheques made payable to Laidlaw 
Lunch Program and given you to your child’s teacher, or alternatively you can 
send an e-transfer to pac.treasurer.laidlaw@gmail.com with a security answer 
as LAIDLAW.  Please indicate your child(ren)’s name on the message portion of the e-transfer.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Efp6Ks4oVh9MQY0BTxamzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk96gJP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5vZmZpY2UuY29tL3IvVlJrNjNVQ2d1SlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYxWJdBZjCuUHaFIPamFta2FnYUBtYWMuY29tWAQAAAAC
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Efp6Ks4oVh9MQY0BTxamzQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk96gJP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5vZmZpY2UuY29tL3IvVlJrNjNVQ2d1SlcHc2Nob29sbUIKYxWJdBZjCuUHaFIPamFta2FnYUBtYWMuY29tWAQAAAAC
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WELCOME TO LAIDLAW!	 LAIDLAW PAC INFORMATION

COMING SOON - GROOVE-A-THON FUNDRAISER

Laidlaw PAC will be forming a committee for our annual Groove-A-Thon, please email Ruth at 
abreurrc@gmail.com, if you would like to become a part of the committee or volunteer your time for 
the day of event October 28th.


The Groove-A-Thon is an opportunity for our Laidlaw students to become actively involved in their 
community by fundraising for our Laidlaw PAC initiatives!  Each student, by asking friends, family 
members and neighbours to pledge money, are promising to be active for a full 75 minute duration by 
dancing and engaging in activities.  The Groove-A-Thon is held at Laidlaw School in the gym and will 
take place during school hours on October 28th.  There will be prizes, all students will receive 1 ballot 
to enter draw for prizes in addition they will receive one ballot per $5.00 raised! 


Pledge forms will be sent home shortly with your child, with a return deadline, if your family would like 
to participate.  On the day of the event there will also be snacks, candy and trinkets available for 
purchase.


2  Sign Up for Hot 
Lunches

Don’t Miss Out! Ordering is now live!


During the school year our Laidlaw PAC organizes ‘hot 
lunches’ to be available for our students to purchase 
and order via our hot lunch website.  Please register 
your child(ren) for hot lunches.  NOTE: PASSWORD IS 
LLHL. This is also a place where we send information 
for various charity fundraisers and information 
pertaining to upcoming events, so please register 
through this website to allow for our communications, 
even if not interested in hot lunches.  Payment is via 
cheque or e-transfer.


“http://
laidlaw.hotlunches.net"


Kindergarten students can also apply for the hot 
lunches and will receive prior to their departure at 
11:45am. Please ensure you send payment of 
hot lunches via cheque payable to Laidlaw 
PAC, or send e-transfer to 
pac.treasurer.laidlaw@gmail.com with a 
security answer as LAIDLAW.  Please indicate 
your child(ren)’s name on the message along 
with “hot lunch.”  Thank you.

http://laidlaw.hotlunches.net
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